## **UNITED NATIONS**



## **WOMEN'S GUILD**

One United Nations Plaza, Room DC-775. New York, NY 10017
<a href="https://www.unwg.org">www.unwg.org</a> Email: UNWGNY@HOTMAIL.COM

Dear Sir / Madam.

15 June, 2021

Re: UNWG's 73rd Anniversary and Fundraising Contribution / Donors Letter - 23 October 2021

The United Nations Women's Guild (UNWG) is a nonprofit volunteer organization affiliated with the United Nations and working for vulnerable children around the world.

On the occasion of its 73rd Anniversary, the UNWG is hosting a virtual concert with the participation of artists from around the world. This will be held on October 23 at 7:00 PM to 8:30 PM EDT. It will be hosted live in our Facebook and YouTube pages. This will also be an opportunity to raise funds for our children's projects which are in dire need of assistance for food, education, shelter, clothing, medical, etc.

The UNWG Shop has traditionally been its principal source of funds for charity. But this has not been selling well lately and still it is closed now because of lockdown situation. This has been aggravated by the COVID 19 pandemic resulting in the depletion of funds. We are therefore appealing for charitable contributions from individuals and organizations who share our ideals.

As one of those who share these values and ideals, we turn to you for help and support. We hope you will agree to join our efforts by becoming a sponsor and/or donor. Please note, all contributions to UNWG are tax deductible. Names of all donors/patrons/contributors will be displayed during the virtual concert. We will also list their names with photos in a booklet to be published on the occasion, as well as on our website throughout the year. The deadline for contributions and submission of ads is 15 September 2021. However, Needless to say that all the proceeds will go to children in vulnerable situations around the world. Please find attached a flyer that provides additional information on voluntary contribution to UNWG's virtual concert. Of course, donations to UNWG can be made anytime throughout the year using UNWG website.

For additional information, you may visit our website at www.unwg.org.

Thank you in advance for your heartfelt support to children around the world!

Sincerely yours,

Annette Hayrapetian

Co-Chairwoman
Concert Committee

annettehyrapetian@gmail.com

Raunaque Jahan (Ranu)

Chairwoman

Concert Committee

raunaquejahan669@gmail.com